
Visit the Tomb of Servant of God, &ÁÔÈÅÒ )ÓÁÁÃ  
4ÈÏÍÁÓ (ÅÃËÅÒȟ #30, founder of the Paulist Fathers 
located in the northeast corner of the Church. 

0ÁÒÉÓÈ )ÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ 

0ÁÒÉÓÈ #ÅÎÔÅÒ Ǫ /ÆПÉÃÅÓ 
 405 West 59th Street 
 New York, NY 10019  

0ÁÒÉÓÈ #ÅÎÔÅÒ (ÏÕÒÓ 
Monday - Thursday ·····································  9am - 9pm 
Friday ······················································  9am - 3pm 
Saturday  ··················································  Closed 
Sunday  ···················································· Closed 
 
#ÏÎÔÁÃÔ 
Parish Center ········································ (212) 265-3495 
Bookstore ············································ (212) 315-0918 
Fax ······················································· (212) 262-9239 
Email ···································· contact@stpaultheapostle.org 
 
2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ %ÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ 
Parents should contact Herna n Sanchez at (212) 265-3495, 
ext. 341 to register their children for Religious Education.  

6ÉÓÉÔ ÕÓ ÁÔȡ 
www.stpaultheapostle.org 

 

&ÉÎÄ ÕÓ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȡ 
Church of Saint Paul the Apostle, NYC 

-ÁÓÓ 3ÃÈÅÄÕÌÅ 
3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ ɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇ 8:30am, 5:15pm (Vigil) 
3ÕÎÄÁÙ ɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇ 8:00am, 10:00am (Choir) 
 12:30pm (Spanish) 
 5:15pm (Young Adult) 

7ÅÅËÄÁÙÓ ɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇ 7:30am, 12:10pm 
 

2ÅÃÏÎÃÉÌÉÁÔÉÏÎ (ÏÕÒÓ 
4ÕÅÓÄÁÙÓ Ǫ 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙÓ ɇɇɇɇ Following 12:10pm Mass 
3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙÓ ɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇ 4:00 - 4:45pm 
 

%ØÐÏÓÉÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ "ÌÅÓÓÅÄ 3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ 
&ÒÉÄÁÙÓ ɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇ Following 7:30am Mass 
"ÅÎÅÄÉÃÔÉÏÎ ɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇɇ12:00 Noon 

4×ÅÎÔÙ-&ÉÒÓÔ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ 
ÉÎ /ÒÄÉÎÁÒÙ ÔÉÍÅ 
!ÕÇÕÓÔ ςχȟ ςπρχ 

4ÈÅ #ÈÕÒÃÈ ÏÆ 3ÁÉÎÔ 0ÁÕÌ ÔÈÅ !ÐÏÓÔÌÅ 
-ÏÔÈÅÒ #ÈÕÒÃÈ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 0ÁÕÌÉÓÔ &ÁÔÈÅÒÓ 

 9/11 Mass and  Concert 
for Peace  

Monday, September 11th  

 Mass for Peace and Justice  

6:15 PM   
  

Concert for Peace  

7 PM  
 

Melita Ensemble Recital  
 

Schubert Concert Featuring  

Rosamunde Quartet  

String Trio D. 581 and Lieder  



2 
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Dear Friends ï 

 
As the rebuilding of the Main Entrance stairs continues, I want to share a few words about the South Entrance Tower. 

The construction, by the way, is going very well. We still expect to be completed around November 1st. 

  

The South Tower (nearest the corner of Columbus Avenue of 9th Avenue and West 59th Street) contains another Harris 

sculpture. As you walk up the stairs, to your right youôll see an óoil on bass woodô carved sculpture titled, ñMemorial to 

Paulist Fathers.ò The artist is William Laurel Harris (1870-1924) who is the primary artist for the murals inside the 

Church. 

  

This piece was installed in 1902 - 04. The sculpture is attached in the alcove and depicts the Crucifixion of Jesus. Below 

the cross are two angels, one holding a host and the other a chalice representing the Body and Blood of Christ consumed 

at mass. Above the cross is a dove ascending. As a memorial to deceased ñPaulist Fathers gone before us with the sign 

of faithò, their names are etched into marble around the entrance to the alcove. The most prominent name is ñIsaac 

Thomas Heckerò (1819-1888). 

  

Father Hecker was declared ñServant of Godò on the Feast of the Conversion of Paul (January 25, 2008) immediately 

after the mass commemorating the 150th Anniversary of the Founding of the Paulist Fathers and our parish. The late 

Archbishop of New York, Edward Cardinal Egan opened the cause of Father Heckerôs sainthood. 

  

The memorial is located above the Crypt where Father Hecker was interred. His remains are now located in his tomb at 

the northeast corner of the Church, which were transferred during the 100th Anniversary of the Found of the Paulist Fa-

thers in 1958. Some 60 other Paulists remain interred in the Crypt below this monument. For example, George Mary 

Searle (June 27, 1839 ï July 7, 1918). 

  

I wanted to share a little bit more about him in the wake of Full Solar Eclipse of last Monday. The last eclipse was in 

June, 1918. Born on June 27, 1839, in London, England, George Searle's family moved to Boston while he was still an 

infant. He was soon left an orphan, and he was raised a Unitarian by a wealthy uncle who sent him to Harvard in the 

1850's. After receiving a BA in 1857 and an MA in 1860, he used his lifelong fascination with astronomy to become a 

"computer" at the Dudley Observatory in Albany, New York, and later for the U.S. Coast Guard Survey team. He dis-

covered the asteroid 55 Pandora in 1858 and he also discovered six galaxies. 

  

It was while teaching mathematics at the Naval School in Newport, Rhode Island, that he converted to Catholicism. In 

1866, after spending time in Rome, he entered the Paulists on December 18, 1870 and was ordained on March 25, 1871.  

  

Most of his priesthood was spent in teaching and writing. He was a professor of theology and science at the Paulist sem-

inaries in both New York and Washington, DC. He designed the ceiling of our Church with its depiction of the stars and 

planets as they were positioned on January 25, 1885, the night of the church's dedication. At Catholic University he 

founded the school's observatory and was awarded the University's first doctorate in 1896. He also served as the Superi-

or General of the Paulists and Pastor of our parish. 

  

The South Tower also has four other images: statues of Saint Jude and Saint Anthony and two paintings, one of the Cru-

cifixion known as ñSe¶or de los milagrosò and Mary under the image of ñLa Virgen de la nube,ò devotions of the Peru-

vian community in resident at our parish. The Hermandad of ñEl Se¶or de los milagrosò came to us when Saint Benedict 

the Moor on West 52nd Street was closed three years ago. The feast day celebrated on the 3rd Sunday in October fea-

tures a procession with these images around the Church and Lincoln Center. 

  

I observed the eclipse in downtown Los Angeles at a state park located just a few minutes from the center of the city. 

The parks department ran out of viewing glasses. The park was crowded and people shared viewing glasses. I met a 

young couple and along with five or six other people we shared viewing the phenomenon. Although only at 62% eclipse, 

I was deeply moved by how viewing the eclipse together brought us together. For whatever divides us, we view the 

same sun and moon, breathe the same air, all under the care of the Good and Loving God. 

 

Peace - Father Gil 
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Out At St Pau 
 

Discussion with Father Bryan Massingale - Sunday, Sep-

tember 24th at 7PM in the Parish Center 
On September 24th after the 5:15PM Mass, we will be joined 

by Father Bryan Massingale for what we hope will be lively 

discussion with the OSP community.  Fr. Bryan Massingale is 

one of the worldôs leading Catholic social ethicists and scholars 

of African-American theological ethics, racial justice, and lib-

eration theology. He joined the Fordham theology faculty in 

the fall of 2016.  For an example of his writings, click 

here:  http://www.uscatholic.org/articles/201608/we-cannot-

abandon-transgender-catholics-30726 

Fall OSP Book Club--Details TBD 

We are pleased to announce that we are planning an OSP book 

club as part of our fall programming.  Details will be an-

nounced here as the programming is finalized.  We hope that 

many of you will join us. 

Out @ St Paul (OSP) is the Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual & 
Transgender Ministry of our parish at St. Paul the Apostle in 

New York City, which seeks to engage our Catholic faith 
through service to our community, social activities and the ex-

ploration of Catholic spirituality. 

Catholic Book Club 

August 28, 2017  

630-830PM 

Parish Center 

RSVP welcomecenter@stpaultheapostle.org 

The story of the University of 

Washington crew team that de-

feated Nazi-Germany in the 1936 

Olympics, Daniel James 

Brown's The Boys in the Boat has 

been hailed as an inspiring histor-

ical account and a riveting adven-

ture. In the Seattle area, it's an 

intimate story about a team of 

young men from right in our own 

backyard who reminded the world 

of all that can be accomplished 

when we come together. 

ñThe next culture war?ò Man, 

wife, fidelity, vows, work, chil-

dren, home, glory ï these are the 

things we have been destroying, the things that men and women, 

boys and girls, want most, if they want anything at all, except for 

this one thing. Why, Chesterton asked, are we ñhome-sick at 

home?ò If ñthe boys in the boatò teach us anything, it is that to be 

what we are, we must know, in experience or in hope, what a 

home is ï father, mother, their children. Transcendence passes 

through the home-James V. Schall, S.J. 

The Apostolist 
 

Apostolists at the Mets 

Wednesday, September 6th, 6:30 pm, Citi Field 
Join us for Americaôs pastime, some good oleô fashioned baseball! 

The Mets are taking on the rival Phillies is what sure to be an end 

of season thriller. RSVP required, tickets should be around $30 per 

person. 

 

City Meals on Wheels 

Saturday, September 9th,Time and location TBD 
Join us as we team up with City Meals on Wheels to deliver hot 

meals to people in need. If you'd like to help, please let us know 

by responding to this email!  

They Want to Meet You 

Our inquiry sessions for not-Catholics who want to explore Ca-

tholicism start in a couple of weeks, right after Labor Day. The 

people who come to these sessions want to meet and talk with 

Catholics to learn from them what being Catholic is all about. You 

parishioners of St. Paul the Apostle are the best qualified people to 

tell them. If youôd like to volunteer as a welcomer for these ses-

sions (6 to 8 meetings), please contact Father Bob Collins for more 

information. And there is a brief description of the welcomerôs job 

on a flyer in the back of the church with the title ñCome and Seeð

Welcomers.ò There are many different ways you can help that call 

for varying levels of time and energy commitment. Please get in 

touch right away with Father Robert Collins, S.J. at rob-

ert.collilns@stpaultheapostle.org or call 212.515.0119. 

Vincentians of St. Paul the Apostle 

Our mission is to help one another grow in faith by encoun-

tering Christ in each other through our service to those in 

need.  

 

Loaves & Fishes Food Pantry 

Saturday, September 16th @ 8:30am  

If you are interested in volunteering, please RSVP to 

stpaulsvdpnyc@gmail.com, spots are limited. Volunteers 

must arrive by 8:15am.  

 

Walk for the Poor September 30th *Stay Tuned* 

We will be walking in the NYC Walk for the Poor on Sep-

tember 30th to help raise money and awareness for the Saint 

Vincent de Paul Society. Keep an eye out for more details 

and email us at stpaulsvdpnyc@gmail.com if you are inter-

ested in participating or donating!  

 

Call or Email Us for Help 

We are here to serve those in extraordinary need; if you or 

someone that you know is in need, please reach out to us at 

212-265-3495 (x361) or stpaulsvdpnyc@gmail.com and 

weôll see how we can help!   
Want to get involved with the group or get more info? Weôre 

always open to new members! 

Send an email with your name, contact info, and why youôre 

interested to stpaulsvdpnyc@gmail.com 

http://outatstpaul.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d62d65eb5125822f85be12cd&id=1724b3033b&e=1036aacc7c
http://outatstpaul.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d62d65eb5125822f85be12cd&id=1724b3033b&e=1036aacc7c
mailto:stpaulsvdpnyc@gmai.com
mailto:stpaulsvdpnyc@gmail.com
mailto:stpaulsvdpnyc@gmail.com
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Mustard Seed Guild NYC 

 

Our annual trip took place this year from Aug. 5 - 12. It 

was a big success. We had safe travels and were able to 

take down lots of supplies to the needy kids of the Hogar 

Belen Homes for Disabled and Abandoned Children in 

Nicaragua. Thank you all for your continued support 

throughout the entire year! 
 

Check out our website mustardseedguildny.org 
 

On behalf of the children at the Hogar Belen Homes for 

Abandoned and Disabled Children in Nicaragua, thank you 

all so much from the bottom of our hearts.  

ST PAUL MUSIC MINISTRY 

The St Paul Music Ministry is committed to an eclectic  

music program that supports emerging artists. This  

summer we will be following some of our very talented  

musicians that perform here at St Paul's.   

 

THIS WEEK'S EMERGING ARTIST:  LUISA MUN-

STER.  Luisa is the Director of our Spanish Choir at St Paul's , 

Coro Hispano.  Luisa will also be cantoring for Spanish and Eng-

lish Masses this year and joining the St Paul Choir and The St 

Paul Chamber Ensemble.   

 

A message from Luisa......... 

"I had the fortune of spending time in 

Italy this summer, not only to enjoy 

that beautiful country as a visitor, but 

also to study with my voice teacher, 

tenor Marcello Nardis. 

I traveled to the city of Macerata, 

Italy, which is renowned for its annual 

summer event, the Macerata Opera 

Festival, and where Maestro Nardis 

was currently engaged singing in an 

opera production. One afternoon dur-

ing a lesson with Mr. Nardis, he arranged an impromptu audition 

for me with one of the music directors of the festival. In the blink 

of an eye not only had I sung my 1st audition with a major Europe-

an company, but I would also be awarded the opportunity to per-

form in one of the festivalôs events! And so, one week later at 

Macerata Opera Festivalôs ñNotte dell Operaò showcase, I took 

the stage at an outdoor venue in the center of town, alongside 

veteran artists of the festival, and made my Italian debut, singing 

Konstanzeôs aria from Mozartôs ñAbduction from the Seraglioò. 

From the sights to the sounds to the people, I will certainly treas-

ure this unforgettable Italian experience as I look toward what 

musical adventures may lie ahead this season." 

 

YOU CAN BE A PART OF MUSIC AT ST PAUL'S! 

Join Friends of Music with your gift today! 

For more information contact  

Valerie Shondel, Director of Music  

THE POPEôS CHOIR IS COMING TO NYC 

 

The oldest and most famour choir in the world is coming to St. 

Patrickôs Cathedral in NYC. Itôs the first time in over 30 years! 

 

Date: Saturday, September 16, 2017 

Time: 7:00 PM 

Location: St. Patrickôs Cathedral 

Cost: Suggested Donation - $50 

 

Donôt miss out on this heavenly experience. Get your tickets today 

at www.sistinechapelustour.com 

Thank you to our "Friends of Music"!  
 

The Music Ministry team at the Church 

of St. Paul the Apostle would like to 

sincerely thank all who made our 

Friends of Music Kickoff Event last 

Monday such a success. Your support 

enhances the liturgical music at St. 

Paul's and allows us to reach out to the 

larger New York City community, giv-

ing opportunities to emerging artists. We 

invite those who were unable to attend 

to consider making a donation to our music programs. Thank you 

for your generosity, and please keep us in your prayers!  

 

Donations can be made electronically through Faith Direct. For 

more information, contact Valerie Shondel 

at valerie.shondel@stpaultheapostle.org  

or at (212) 265-3495, ext. 345.  

Openings presents its 11th annual fall exhibition in the 

church. Twenty six artists present work that addresses is-

sues of inclusion and respect for others.  A diverse collec-

tion of work engages ñthe other,ò encouraging us to see 

people who differ from ourselves as human beings deserv-

ing of unconditional respect even in the face of conflicting 

cultural identities.  The exhibit runs from Sept. 8- Oct 26 

with a reception Thurs. Sept. 14, 7-9pm and a tour with the 

artists and curators Thursday, Oct. 12th ,7pm 

http://mustardseedguildny.org/
http://stpaultheapostle.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7b62bd2085b122382f847656e&id=e5bad0233d&e=52acfefe94
mailto:valerie.shondel@stpaultheapostle.org?subject=Friends%20of%20Music%20Kickoff%20Event%20-%20RSVP


5 

!ŘŊŘŖŗ ςχȟ ςπρχ 

 

You Did It for Me  

 

During a post-disaster damage assessment, a local Catholic 
Charities agency visited the home of a 73-year-old disabled 
female, who was wheelchair bound. Her back door had been 
blown away, four windows were broken and the front door 
was damaged. Also, she couldnôt leave the house because 
the exit ramp had collapsed. Her income was less than $900 
per month. Catholic Charities provided the funds for repairs, 
and volunteer labor did the work. They also helped her enroll 
in the SNAP program and Meals on Wheels. During a con-
versation with her case manager, the woman tearfully re-
layed that Catholic Charities had restored her human dignity. 
In 2016, 86 Catholic Charities agencies provided disaster 
services across the nation. 
*Name changed to protect privacy 
 
To learn more, visit www.CatholicCharitiesUSA.org  
   

0ÁÒÉÓÈ 3ÔÁÆÆ 

2ÅÖȢ 'ÉÌÂÅÒÔ -ÁÒÔÉÎÅÚȟ #30 Pastor 

2ÅÖȢ 4ÈÏÍÁÓ (ÏÌÁÈÁÎȟ #30 Associate Pastor 

&ÒȢ -ÁÔÔÈÅ× "ÅÒÒÉÏÓȟ #30 Associate Pastor 

$ÅÁÃÏÎ 7ÁÌÄÅÍÁÒ  
3ÁÎÄÏÖÁÌ 

Saint Vincent de Paul 
Society, Baptismal  
Preparation,  
Homebound 

2ÅÖȢ 2ÏÂÅÒÔ #ÏÌÌÉÎÓȟ 3* Director of Adult  
Initiation 

3ÉÓÔÅÒ -ÁÒÉÁ ,ÕÚ ,ÅÍÕÓȟ  
/3* 

Sacristan 

-ÒȢ (ÅÒÎÜÎ 3ÁÎÃÈÅÚ Director of Religious 
Education 

-ÓȢ +ÁÔÈÙ :ÉÒÎÈÅÌÔ Welcome Center  
Manager 

-ÒȢ *ÁÖÉÅÒ #ÁÓÔÒÏ Facilities Manager 

-ÓȢ 6ÁÌÅÒÉÅ 3ÈÏÎÄÅÌ Director of Music 

0ÁÕÌÉÓÔ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÉÅÓ 

2ÅÖȢ $ÁÖÉÄ $×ÙÅÒȟ #30 www.bustedhalo.com 

2ÅÖȢ $ÁÔ 4ÒÁÎȟ #30 www.paulist.org/
vocation 

2ÅÖȢ &ÒÁÎË 3ÁÂÁÔÔïȟ #30 www.openingsny.com  

! 7ÏÒÄ ÆÒÏÍ 3ÅÒÖÁÎÔ ÏÆ 'ÏÄȟ  
&ÁÔÈÅÒ )ÓÁÁÃ (ÅÃËÅÒȟ #30  
&ÏÕÎÄÅÒ ÏÆ 0ÁÕÌÉÓÔÓ ÁÎÄ 
 ρÓÔ 0ÁÓÔÏÒ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ 

 

There is no reason why a movement towards uni-

ty should not set in, under the providence of God, 

in our day, just as in the sixteenth century the per-

versity of men brought about disunion and sects.  

[ñThe Things That Make For Unity,òThe Catholic 

World, April 1888, p. 109] 

 

CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƛƴǘƘƻƻŘ ŎŀǳǎŜ 
ƻŦ CŀǘƘŜǊ LǎŀŀŎ IŜŎƪŜǊΣ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ǿǿǿΦǇŀǳƭƛǎǘΦƻǊƎ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poets@StPaul Gathering 

Monday, Sept 11th / 7pm to 9pm 
  

Laughter, they say is a medicine. Those who maintain a 

serious demeanor at all times lack the balance that 

comes from trust in powers beyond us, that assure our 

well-being. Taking life ñlightlyò is not frivolous, it is a 

sign of spiritual health.  

  

All are welcome to this event: poetry writers, poetry lov-

ers and the poetry curious. We meet, read and discuss at 

the parish center of St Paul the Apostle Church, 405 W 

59th Street(behind Time Warner Center). Free and open 

to the public. 

http://contact.4lpi.com/CM30050mu0uV0PKj1H0FI04
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3ÅØÔÏ ÄÏÍÉÎÇÏ ÄÅ 0ÁÓÃÕÁ - ςχ ÄÅ !ÇÏÓÔÏ ςπρχ 

ŇŌŕňņŗŌřń œńŖŗŒŕńŏ 
Padre Gilbert Martinez, CSP, Parroco 
Padre Thomas Holahan, CSP,  
Padre Mateo Berrios, CSP, Vicario 
Dia cono Waldemar Sandoval  

Misa en Espan ol:  Domingo 12:30 PM 
Grupo de Oracio n: Jueves 7:00 PM 
Legio n de Marí a: Sa bado 10:00 AM 
Divino Nin o: Primer Sa bado 7:00 PM 
Confesiones:  Llame por cita 

Queridos amigos - 
 
Mientras contin¼a la reconstrucci·n de las escaleras de la entrada principal, quiero compartir algunas palabras sobre la Torre 
de entrada sur. La construcci·n, por cierto, va muy bien. Todav²a esperamos ser terminado alrededor del 1 de noviembre. 
 

La torre del sur (m§s cercana a la esquina de la avenida de Col·n de la 9va avenida y de la 59.a calle del oeste) contiene otra 
escultura de Harris. A medida que sube las escaleras, a su derecha ver§ una escultura tallada de "·leo sobre madera bajo" 
titulada, "Monumento a los Padres Paulistas". El artista es William Laurel Harris (1870-1924) que es el artista principal de la 
Murales dentro de la Iglesia. 
 

Esta pieza fue instalada en 1902 - 04. La escultura se adjunta en la alcoba y representa la crucifixi·n de Jes¼s. Debajo de la 
cruz hay dos §ngeles, uno sosteniendo la Hostia y el otro el C§liz que representa el Cuerpo y la Sangre de Cristo consumido 
en la misa. Sobre la cruz hay una paloma que sube. Como monumento a los fallecidos "Padres Paulistas que se han adelan-
tado a nosotros con el signo de la fe", sus nombres est§n grabados en m§rmol alrededor de la entrada de la alcoba. El nombre 
m§s prominente es "Isaac Thomas Hecker" (1819-1888). 
 

El Padre Hecker fue declarado "Servidor de Dios" en la Fiesta de la Conversi·n de Pablo (25 de enero de 2008) inmedi-
atamente despu®s de la misa conmemorativa del 150 aniversario de la fundaci·n de los Padres Paulistas y nuestra parroquia. 
El fallecido Arzobispo de Nueva York, Edward Cardinal Egan abri· la causa de la santidad del Padre Hecker. 
 

El monumento se encuentra sobre la cripta donde el padre Hecker fue enterrado. Sus restos se encuentran ahora en su tumba 
en la esquina noreste de la Iglesia, que fueron trasladados durante el centenario de la Fundaci·n de los Padres Paulistas en 
1958. Otros 60 paulistas siguen enterrados en la Cripta debajo de este monumento. Por ejemplo, George Mary Searle (27 de 
junio de 1839 - 7 de julio de 1918). 
 

Quer²a compartir un poco m§s sobre ®l a ra²z de Full Solar Eclipse del lunes pasado. El ¼ltimo eclipse fue en junio de 1918. 
Nacido el 27 de junio de 1839, en Londres, Inglaterra, la familia de George Searle se traslad· a Boston mientras a¼n era un 
beb®. Pronto dej· a un hu®rfano, y fue criado un Unitarian por un t²o rico que lo envi· a Harvard en el 1850's. Despu®s de 
recibir una licenciatura en 1857 y una maestr²a en 1860, utiliz· su fascinaci·n de por vida con la astronom²a para convertirse 
en una "computadora" en el Observatorio Dudley en Albany, Nueva York, y m§s tarde para el equipo de la Guardia Costera 
de EE.UU. Descubri· el asteroide Pandora en 1858 y tambi®n descubri· seis galaxias. 
 

Fue mientras ense¶aba matem§ticas en la Escuela Naval en Newport, Rhode Island, que se convirti· al catolicismo. En 1866, 
despu®s de pasar tiempo en Roma, entr· en los Paulistas el 18 de diciembre de 1870 y fue ordenado el 25 de marzo de 1871. 
 

La mayor parte de su sacerdocio se dedic· a la ense¶anza y la escritura. Fue profesor de teolog²a y ciencia en los seminarios 
paulistas tanto en Nueva York como en Washington, DC. £l dise¶· el techo de nuestra iglesia con su representaci·n de las 
estrellas y de los planetas mientras que fueron colocados el 25 de enero de 1885, la noche de la dedicaci·n de la iglesia. En 
la Universidad Cat·lica fund· el observatorio de la escuela y obtuvo el primer doctorado de la Universidad en 1896. 
Tambi®n fue Superior General de los Paulistas y Pastor de nuestra parroquia. 
 

La Torre Sur tambi®n tiene otras cuatro im§genes: estatuas de San Judas y San Antonio y dos pinturas, una de la Crucifixi·n 
conocida como "Se¶or de los milagros" y Mar²a bajo la imagen de "La Virgen de la Nube", devociones de los peruanos Co-
munidad en residente en nuestra parroquia. La Hermandad de "El Se¶or de los milagros" vino a nosotros cuando San Benito 
el Moro en la Calle 52 Occidental fue cerrado hace tres a¶os. La fiesta que se celebra el tercer domingo de octubre, presenta 
una procesi·n con estas im§genes alrededor de la Iglesia y el Lincoln Center. 
 

Observ® el eclipse en el centro de Los Ćngeles en un parque estatal ubicado a pocos minutos del centro de la ciudad. El de-
partamento de parques se qued· sin gafas. El parque estaba lleno y la gente comparti· gafas. Conoc² a una pareja joven y 
junto con otras cinco o seis personas que compartimos viendo el fen·meno. Aunque s·lo en el 62% de eclipse, me sent² pro-
fundamente conmovido por c·mo la visi·n del eclipse juntos nos reuni·. Para lo que nos divide, vemos el mismo sol y la 
misma luna, respiramos el mismo aire, todo bajo el cuidado del Dios Bueno y Amoroso. 
 

Paz - Padre Gil 
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!ŘŊŘŖŗ ςχȟ ςπρχ 

"ÅÃÏÍÅ Á -ÅÍÂÅÒ ÏÆ 3ÁÉÎÔ 0ÁÕÌȭÓȦ 

0ÌÅÁÓÅ УÉÌÌ ÏÕÔ ÔÈÉÓ ÆÏÒÍ Ǫ ÄÒÏÐ ÉÔ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ 7ÅÌÃÏÍÅ      
#ÅÎÔÅÒ "ÏÏËÓÔÏÒÅ ÏÒ ÐÌÁÃÅ ÉÔ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÌÌÅÃÔÉÏÎ ÂÁÓËÅÔȢ  

9ÏÕ ÍÁÙ ÁÌÓÏ ÓÅÎÄ ÁÎ ÅÍÁÉÌ ÔÏ                                         
ÂÕÌÌÅÔÉÎÓΆÓÔÐÁÕÌÔÈÅÁÐÏÓÔÌÅȢÏÒÇȢ 

.ÁÍÅȡ _____________________________  

!ÄÄÒÅÓÓȡ ___________________________  

#ÉÔÙȡ _________ 3ÔÁÔÅȡ _____ :ÉÐȡ _____  

(ÏÍÅȾ#ÅÌÌ Π_________________________ 

%-ÍÁÉÌȡ _____________________________  

0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÈÅÃË ÏÎÅ ÂÏØȡ 

 I would like to register as a parishioner 
and to receive the weekly e-blast. 

/2 

 I only visit occasionally & would like to        
receive the weekly e-blast. 

×××ȢÓÔÐÁÕÌÔÈÅÁÐÏÓÔÌÅȢÏÒÇ 

Parish Stewardship 

Each week we ask our readers and parishioners to pray for 

the sick listed in our bulletin. You can add a name by      

contacting the Parish Center at (212) 265-3495  

Weôll list the name for 30 Days unless notified. 

 
Faith Direct 

Thank you for being a part of our St. Paul the Apostle family. As 

you prepare for the end of summer and the start of a busy fall, con-

sider enrolling in eGiving through Faith Direct so that your gift 

can reach us even when you cannot. 

 

Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: NY539. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 

 

God Bless You 

 -Fr, Gil 

Saturday, August 26th  

8:30am Z Paulete Dionon 

5:15pm Z Stephen Hopkins 

Sunday, August 27th - Twenty First Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

8:00am Z Happy Birthday Gayle Reiss 

10:00am Z Cesar Evaristo Contreras 2nd 

12:30pm  Mass for the People 

5:15pm Z Margaret & Anthony OôDonnell 

Monday, August 28th Memorial of Saint Augustine 

7:30am Z Daniel Zittle 

12:10pm Z Joann McCluskey 

Tuesday, August 29th Memorial of the Passion of Saint 

John the Baptist 

7:30am Z Kathleen McGrath 

12:10pm Z Rand Hendrix 

Wednesday, August 30th 

7:30am Z Mary E. Cullen 

12:10pm Z Laxmi Vithal 

Thursday, August 31st 

7:30am Z Theophilus Martin Sr. 

12:10pm Z Lucia Charles 

Friday, September 1st 

7:30am Z Rafael Mendez 

12:10pm Z Deceased Member of the Cloiseau Family 

Saturday, September 2nd  

8:30am Z Migdalia Sanchez 

5:15pm Z Margaret Phillips 

Let Us Pray for Our Sick 

Alberto Mendoza Sr, Jennifer Rodriguez, Fe Braga,  

Jose Lopez, Karen Jain,Diana Echevarria,  

Mark LaMura, Natan Sheyer, Lisa Richardson,  

Kristen Sykora,  

Rafaela Gonzalez,Gille-Roger Belinga,  

Pavel Gruschchyuski 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Receipts: 2017 2016 

August 13th N/A N/A 

Faith Direct N/A N/A 

¶ N/A 


